
Dear Parents and Entrepreneurship Students, 
 
Hope you are enjoying your summer break thus far! 
 
Here is a note to let you know that I have planned a week full of activities and fun as 
we delve into the fascinating topic of entrepreneurship! We will be discussing all the 
building blocks of entrepreneurship and have the opportunity to explore each topic 
in a group setting. 
 
However, the highlights of this camp will most certainly be the field trips that lie 
ahead: 
 
*Spooltown on Tuesday, July 22: A local manufacturer of soft goods and 
accessories. Students will be inspired by Spooltown’s mission to bring transparency 
to ‘Made in America’ products. Students will learn about what goes on in making of a 
handbag and more. 
 
*Pensole Footwear Design Academy on Wednesday, July 23: An innovative hub 
that provides its students with the opportunity and knowledge required to become 
a professional footwear designer. We will have time to peruse the resource library 
at Pensole and engage with a few Pensole students. 
 
*Salt and Straw Ice cream on Thursday, July 24: Need I say more? Students will 
learn how it all came to be so absolutely fabulous with a behind-the-scenes tour 
while tasting all that yumminess! Students can bring money to indulge further! 
 
I am so looking forward to meeting everyone and learn about you and your ideas! 
See you all on Monday! 
 
Katy Hadad-Dyler 
Entrepreneurship Instructor 
OES Summer Programs 
k.hadad@att.net 
 
 
 


